
 

 

 

 

 

 

September 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: English Language mock exam 

 

All Year 11 students will be sitting a GCSE English Language mock exam on Monday 20th October 2025.  

 

This is a great opportunity for the students to improve on their performance from the Year 10 English exam, 

acting on the advice of their teacher.  

 

The exam will begin at 9am and will be carried out in formal exam conditions. Students will be informed of the 

venue of the exam and their seat number via their school email address.  

 

Kind Regards,  

 

 

 

 

Helen Green 

Assistant Head - Examinations 

 

 

 

 

 

 


